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The Belmont Condominium Trust


IMPORTANT INFORMATION; PLEASE READ!
August 1, 2011
Dear Belmont Owner,
It’s hard to believe that the summer is more than half over. The Board and I hope that you are enjoying the weather and your beautiful property. Please find the minutes from the last several Board Meetings. They are printed on both sides of the paper. 
As we enter the month of August, we need to remind you of several housekeeping issues that need to be addressed.

Resident Storage Rooms

The resident storage rooms are for the use of all mid-rise residents for the temporary storage of items that you do not have room for in your unit. These rooms are currently being used as long term storage for  items that should not be there. The rooms have televisions, appliances, toys, furniture, books and many other things that should have been removed, long ago. In order to rectify this and in order to be fair to all unit owners, I am asking that you clearly TAG (with your name, unit number and date, including the year) any items that you have in storage by September 17th. Any unmarked items will be removed and disposed of, after that date. On the one year anniversary of the initial clean-up; all items that are a year old, based on your dated tags, will be removed.
Bicycle Racks
As with the resident storage rooms, the bicycle racks in the garages are for the use of all mid-rise residents for the temporary summer storage of Bicycles only. No other items are permitted in the bicycle racks. I am asking that you clearly TAG (with your name, unit number & date, including the year) bicycles that are stored in the rack by September 17th. After that date, any bicycle or item that does not belong at the bicycle rack will be removed and disposed of. 
Off Season Pool Hours:
From Labor Day until the pool closes for the major construction job or based on weather conditions, the hours of the pool will be as follows:      Monday through Friday - 8:00am until 4:00pm

                                                             Saturday and Sunday -    8:00am until 6:00pm
Office Closure:

The office will be closed at end of business on September 4th and reopen on September 20th. No emails or telephone calls will be answered during that time. True emergencies will always be responded to via the emergency telephone number listed on the directory and in the voicemail on the office telephone.

If you have any questions or issues, please contact me in the office.

Kind regards,
The Belmont     (    One Belmont Road     (     West Harwich, MA  02671

Phone 508-432-8028     (     Fax 508-432-6212

Email   belmontmanager@comcast.net

 Website    
    http://www.thebelmont.net
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